
Request for Proposal (RFP) in Western New York 
 

On October 24, 2012, National Grid issued a request for proposal (RFP) for potential 

reliability solutions in Western NY for the period beginning June 1, 2013 to address system 

security concerns associated with the mothball of Dunkirk Power LLC.  The target area for 

the reliability resources consists primarily of Chautauqua and Cattaraugus Counties and the 

southern portion of Erie County.  National Grid will be considering proposals individually and 

in combination with other proposals, so proposals that only partially fulfill the needs can be 

offered for consideration.  Responses to the RFP are due December 14, 2012.  For more 

information, contact Duane Morgan at 315-428-6843 or Duane.Morgan@nationalgrid.com.   


